
 

 

 
Alert: BrucePac Recalls Ready-To-Eat Meat and Poultry Products 
Due to Possible Listeria Contamination 

 
 
Date: 10/15/2024 
 
Pacific Coast Fresh Company  
201 NE 2nd Ave 
Portland, OR 97232 
 
To Our Valued Customer Partners, 
 
This is to advise you that Pacific Coast Fresh Company is NOT involved with the recent Recalls 
associated with Ready-To-Eat poultry products from BrucePac. This recall is impacting several 
brand names. See the list at the link below for specific brands. 
 
This link is the USDA notification: 
BrucePac Recalls Ready-To-Eat Meat and Poultry Products Due to Possible Listeria 
Contamination | Food Safety and Inspection Service (usda.gov) 
 
This link shows the current 300+ pages of affected items and labels. 
Labels and Product List for FSIS Recall 028-2024 (usda.gov) 
 
Best Regards,  
 
 
 
David Doble 
Sr. Director – Food Safety 
Pacific Coast Fresh Company 
ddoble@pcfreshco.com 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


